
Fremont Lake Association  
2013 Annual Meeting Minutes / SAD Public Hearing   5/21/13   7PM   Sheridan Township Hall 

Our 2013 Annual Meeting was combined with the Public Hearing on the Special Assessment District that 
was conducted as part of the Sheridan Charter Twp Meeting.  All other communications were covered in 
the 2013 Spring Newsletter.  

The Public Hearing included an explanation of the SAD process by Paul Hausler of Progressive AE.  This 
was followed by public comments & questions.  After the Public Hearing was concluded, the Twp. Board 
adapted a Resolution to approve the SAD.  

Board Members in attendance; Gary Breuker, Nels Johnston, Lou Meeuwenberg, John Sella, Norm 
Goebel, David Landheer & Norman Knorr.  Absent; Doug Nieboer & Eric Anderson. Over 30 Members 
& guests attended.  

The Public Hearing for City residents was held at the City Hall on Monday, May 20 as part of the City 
Council Meeting.  The City Council approved a Resolution to approve the SAD.  

Board Members in attendance; Gary Breuker, Nels Johnston, Doug Nieboer & Norm Knorr. 

Norm Knorr – Secretary/Editor   5/21/13


